

March 30, 2023

RE: Proposed Parking Restrictions on Highland Avenue

Dear Property Owner /Tenant:

Property Owner/Tenant Survey Parking Boxes on Highland Avenue

The following traffic request was recently submitted to the City of Naperville. Please complete the following survey in order to share your input. Your participation in this survey is a key component to the City's review of the traffic request.

Please note that public input is one factor used in the City's evaluation of traffic requests. In addition, factors such as existing conditions, physical constraints and empirical traffic data (e.g., traffic volume counts, parking occupancy counts, and speed data) will be reviewed in order to formulate a staff recommendation and determine next steps.

Proposed Traffic Request:

Establish an ordinance to prohibit parking in front of 330 S. Brainard Street. This ordinance would eliminate the parking box in front of this property.

The purpose of this proposed change is to reduce the potential for conflict and congestion for westbound vehicles and southbound left vehicles at the intersection of Brainard Street and Highland Avenue. Restrictions would be signed and enforced for all motorists, including residents of the neighborhood. An exhibit has been prepared on the following page to better understand the details of the proposed traffic request.

Property Owner/Tenant Input (please select one):

Yes, I support the traffic request outlined above.
No, I do not support the traffic request outlined above.
I have no opinion about the traffic request outlined above.

Below, please provide supplemental comments regarding the traffic request (as needed, additional pages may be attached).



Signature of Property Owner/Tenant	Address	

Surveys must be completed and submitted to the City of Naperville by May 12, 2023. Completed surveys may be submitted via mail, email or phone as follows:

Michael Prousa
City of Naperville
Transportation, Engineering, and Development Business Group
400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540
Email: prousam@naperville.il.us

Phone: (630) 420-6094



Exhibit 1 – Parking Box Removal at 330 S. Brainard Street.

